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Subject: Attempt to lure a child 

Person Providing Information: Sgt. K. Harris 

Email Address of Provider: Kamon.Harris@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: (619) 876-8263 

Media Contact: Sgt. K. Harris 

Date of Release: 03/30/2019 

Time of Release: 11:00 A.M. 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 

 
On 03-28-2019, at approximately 1800 hours, an unknown male adult attempted to lure a nine-year-old girl 

into his vehicle, while she was riding her bicycle on the 8000 block of Poplin Drive in the city of Santee.  The 

male subject asked her if she would like a ride to a, "game."  The girl became scared and rode her bicycle 

away from the male subject back to her home.  The girl was not injured during the incident.  The unknown 

subject is described as a white male, 60-70 years old, having white hair, and wearing a red hat and chrome 

sunglasses.  The vehicle is a 2-door silver convertible with a black top, possibly a Honda.  The license plate is 

a handicapped plate and the plate number has the number seven in it. The other numbers to the plate are 

unknown.   

 

 

 

 
 
Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to a 
$1,000 reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   
 


